
CITY OF LA CROSSE

PUBLIC FACILITIES DESIGNATION COMMITTEE

The Public Facilities Designation Committee considered the attached matter and make(s) the
following recommendation to the Common Council:

SUBJECT: To considerthe renaming of parking property known as HoodPark located on Hood Street
between 5* Ave. and 6,h St. S.
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Report of the Public Facilities Designation Committee

Committee Members:

David Loomis, James Holberg, George Italiano, Sue Zielke

Re: Toconsider the renaming ofpark property known as Hood Parklocated on Hood Street between
5th Ave. and 6th St S.

Honorable Mayor and Common Council Members:

On April 11, 2013, the Common Council referred the above request to the Public Facilities Designation
Committee pursuant to the policy established in 1996.

On April 30, 2013 the committee met (members present: Holberg, Italiano, and Zielke) to consider the
request and discussed the history of the area. Supporters of the request spoke, including Council
Member Francis Formanek.

On May 8, 2013, the Public Facilities Designation Committee met (members present: Holberg, Italiano,
and Zielke) to further consider the request.

Because there have been no suggested names submitted since the request was introduced to the
Common Council and referred to this committee, it is the recommendation of the Public Facilities
Designation committee that propertyknown as Hood Park located on Hood Street between 5th Ave. and
6th St. S. become known as"George C. Poage Park".

The name George C. Poage Park received unanimous approval of this committee and is hereby
presented.

Respectfully submitted by the
Public Facilities Designation Committee

Jajfles Holberg

George Italiano^
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